
TOWN OF BYRON 

FOND DU LAC COUNTY, WISCONSIN 

  

Legal Notice 

  

  

            PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that on February 21, 2013 at 7:00 p.m. at the Town of Byron Town Hall, 

N3097 State Road 175, Byron, Wisconsin, the Town of Byron Plan Commission will conduct a public 

hearing on the application of John and Elizabeth Baumhardt for the rezoning to Farmland Preservation 

or General Agricultural of a 40 acre parcel of land currently zoned Industrial.  The property is located at 

W4518 Hwy. B, Eden, Wisconsin 53019 and is in the Northwest Quarter (NW 1/4) of the Southwest 

Quarter (SW 1/4) of Section 25 of the Town of Byron.  A map of the property may be obtained from the 

Town Clerk, Kay Oestreich, by calling 920-921-0071.  The meeting is open to the public and all interested 

parties are encouraged to attend.  Members of the Town Board may also be present. 

  

            PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that on March 12, 2013 at 6:45 p.m. at the Town of Byron Town 

Hall, N3097 State Road 175, Byron, Wisconsin, the Town of Byron Town Board will receive the 

recommendation of the Plan Commission concerning the above-mentioned rezoning application and will 

take final action on it.  This meeting is also open to the public and all interested parties are encouraged 

to attend.  Members of the Town Plan Commission may also be present.  

  

  

                                                                        TOWN OF BYRON 

  

                                                                        Kay Oestreich, Town Clerk 


